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IGRAASP CIRCULAR 
 

Collaboration with IGRAASP - a weekly news channel for children 
“Pursuing your passions makes you more interesting, and interesting people 
are enchanting.” 
 

Dear Parents (Grades V-XII) 
 

Greetings 
 

We have collaborated with IGRAASP - a news channel specially designed for 
children of all age groups. The news is filtered and is aimed at making children 
familiar with general knowledge to be future-ready.  
 

This news channel is aired on YouTube every Sunday.  
 

We encourage you to follow the steps listed below to get the FREE weekly news 
capsule for your kids: 

1. For the English Episode visit 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=99t4qqbh_xE 

2. For the Hindi Episode visit 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cddM6_WIfDc 

3. Click the SUBSCRIBE button. It a FREE Subscription for your regular 

updates. 

4. Kindly visit their website by clicking on the following link - 

https://igraasp.com/ 

IGRAASP are also looking for smart, articulate young kids to anchor for them. So, 
if your ward is in Grades VII and above, has a talent for debating, or speaking in 
public, kindly share your wards name with the Class Teacher by 22 October, 2021 
It would be an interesting addition to our students’ portfolio.  
 

Once the name is given, we will share the process of audition as well.  
 

We hope that you will make use of this opportunity and equip your wards with 
knowledge of quality positive news from around the world. 
 

Thank you  
Warm Regards  

Nidhi Tewari  
Principal RVS 
Ridge Valley School 
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